MOTOR CASTINGS COMPANY

1323 South 65" Street, Milwaukee, Wisconsin  53214-0996 (414) 476-1434
FAX (414) 476-2845

RECEIVED
November 2, 2017 NOV © 9 2017

CITY OF WEST QLLIS
Committee Chair CITY CLER

Licensing and Health Committee

The purpose of this letter is to formally request a five year extension of the Noise Variance
originally issued February 2, 2011 as amended and extended.

The basis for the extension request is the following.

1. To this point we have not found a cost effective solution for muffling further the
noise that the dust collector pulsers makes.

2. Asagreed we turn the pulsers off for the period of time between 10:00PM and7:00
AM daily. This process is controlled by an automated time system which is
monitored to assure that we continue to fall within those requirements.

3. Weimplemented all of the other recommendations that were made even though the
cost exceeded significantly the estimates that were developed at the time that the

recommendations were made.

The Motor Castings Company will continue to research cost effective methods of reducing the noise
impact in our neighborhood.

We agree to abide by all of the other requirements of the noise variance as extended.

Please contact me if you have any questions.

Sincerely;




